
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year!  All of us at Woodward Elementary School are looking 

forward to a productive and prosperous school year.   As always, the beginning of a new year is 

full of great anticipation and excitement. We have been preparing the school and classrooms to 

be welcoming environments of questioning, learning and development.  We need to work with 

you to ensure our children can achieve to their highest potential and reach personal goals.      

We recognize that in order to be successful, our children need support from both home and 

school. We know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your child’s 

education.   During this year, we may call upon you to participate in meetings, serve on 

committees or just have a voice and say in how our partnership can grow.   As partners, we 

share the responsibility for student success and want you to know that we will do our very best 

to carry out our responsibilities. 

 We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she: 

 1.  Attends school daily and arrives on time, ready for the day’s learning experience. 

 2. Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life.  

 3.  Knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school and become a successful citizen who is 

prepared  for college and career. 

 4. Demonstrates respect toward peers, teachers, and staff and self.  

 5. Works hard to self-advocate, plan and achieve. 

 

Looking forward to a great school year! 

--Ms. Carter 

 

 


